
CITY OF TUSCALOOSA 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
Project Name: 2024 Southern Gardens Storm Drain Project 

File Number: OCA-24-0482 
 
Sealed Bid Proposals will be received by the City of Tuscaloosa, at the Council Chamber of City   
Hall, 2201 University Boulevard, on May 7, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. local time for this project, at 
which time bids will be opened and read. 
 
Pre-Bid Conference: Attendance at the MANDATORY Pre-Bid Conference is required in order for 
a General Contractor to submit a bid on this Project. The Pre-Bid Conference will be held at the 
Council Chamber of City Hall, 2201 University Boulevard, on April 30, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. local 
time. 
 
Project Scope: Clean out of silt and any other debris from storm drain located in the Southern 
Gardens neighborhood area which includes a storm drain structure approximately 436 lin. Ft. 
double barrel 54” x 88” RCAP. Contractor will be responsible for loading, hauling, and disposal 
of all removed silt and debris. Work hours will be 7:00 am to 3:00 pm to allow for inspection by 
City staff and the time of completion for performance will be sixty (60) days.   
           
Award of the contract will be made within fifty (50) calendar days from the date of the bid 
opening. 
 
Plans and Specifications:  Plans and specifications and all related Contract Documents are open 
for public inspection at the Office of Public Works, located at 2201 University Blvd., Tuscaloosa, 
Alabama 35401 and plans,  specifications  and  other  elements  of  the  contract  documents  
may  be  obtained  from  Ronny Hatfield, the contact person for this project. Ronny Hatfield can 
be reached at 205-248-5823 and  rhatfield@tuscaloosa.com.  
 
Official Bid Documents can also be downloaded at www.centralbidding.com. Electronic Bids can 
be submitted at www.centralbidding.com. For any questions about the electronic bidding 
process, please contact Central Bidding at 225-810-4814 or support@centralbidding.com. 
 


